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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation 

(FDOT) is planning pedestrian safety 

improvements on State Road (S.R.) A1A from 

Hidden Cove Drive to Sea Dunes Drive in 

Brevard County.  

 

The project proposes adding new pedestrian 

crosswalks, signage and Pedestrian Hybrid 

Beacons (PHBs) south of Oceanway Drive and at 

Solway Drive. (see graphics on reverse side) A 

PHB is an overhead traffic device which is dark 

until a pedestrian pushes the button to activate 

the signal. The light then flashes yellow and then 

turns solid yellow to alert drivers a pedestrian 

wishes to cross the street. The signal will then 

turn solid red which indicates to motorists to stop 

and allow pedestrians to safely cross the street. The 

beacon will then flash red, at which time drivers can 

proceed with caution if the roadway is clear of 

pedestrians. 

 

A sidewalk is also proposed on the west side of 

S.R. A1A to create connectivity with the existing 

sidewalk between Hidden Cove Drive and 

Casseekee Trail. This project is based off the 

recommendations of the 2021 Pedestrian Safety 

Study. 

 

In addition, lighting enhancements are being 

considered, which would include wildlife -

sensitive lighting for the sea turtles.  
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State Road (S.R.) A1A Improvements 
From Hidden Cove Drive to Sea Dunes Drive 
 

Brevard County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450632-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion late 2025 $   615,000 

Right of Way: Within existing —    

Construction: Funded - early 2026 $   643,000 

*subject to change 

Samuel Jumber, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5244 
Samuel.Jumber@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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